Cooper park junior parkrun participation league -
Large Schooo

LEAGUE TABLE

SCHOOL
Bishopmill Primary School

Keith Primary School

West End Primary School

Several of our pupils from P7G
have had their poems published in
Wonder Verse—along with many
other pupils across the UK

Keith pupils have been smashing it
in the Park Run Participation
League.

P5/6 is reading ‘The Hobbit’. They
are practising cross hatching,
hatching, circularism and contours
skills reédy to do landscape art
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AYE, AYE! FIT LIKE? Ali, Joel, Bleu,
Katie and George are working on
our Doric wall display!

Thanks to our Active Schools partnership,
we have some former pupils back to lead
Keith PS pupils at our Monday lunch club.
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Across the school, we have been
focusing on ‘Showing Racism the
Red Card’. An“dy (from Jammin’
Fitness) inspired PAHM to learn
more about Ruby Bridges. They
have designed posters depicting

P1EH were
learning about
how Chinese
New Year is
celebrated.
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sentences.

Our Talk Boost Group has
been sorting out ‘who’ and
‘what’” words. This has
helped them write better

P1EH has been busy creating ‘missing’
posters for Baby Sammy the Snake.
They have used their new reading and
writing skills—word blending, sounding
out and letter formation. They also
wrote lovely descriptions of Sammy so
hopefully he’ll be found soon!

P1Mc has been using labels
to pass on information. They
worked with great focus and
resilience!




LEARNING ACROSS THE 4 CON

Opportunities for Personal Achievement

The Scottish Mathematical Council
MATHEMATICAL CHALLENGE

Great work from Cameron and Archie (P7T)
who are on course for a silver award in the
SMC challenge after scoring well in Task 2

P4H and P5BW who took part
in Andy’s (Show Racism the
Red Card) workshop. They
showed great confidence in
speaking in front of the two
classes in the hall.

P4MH have been using their
knowledge of how to make an

their learning about electricity

eye-catching poster to share ;

EXTS AT KEITH PRIMARY SCHOOL: JANUARY 2025 -

Collaboration in action!
P6WH have been taking
part in a whole school
Kapla Challenge

P3D have also been reflecting on
their learning from our racism
assembly and the importance of
being inclusive

P7T enjoying
their NERF
wars marble
treat!

More great work with Active
Schools. Our after school
sessions for pupils who have
neurodivergent conditions
has been a huge success!

P2C are learning about Scottish Endan-
gered species and understanding the

|| causes of extinction. - Aidan, Grant and

Keenan explored a Woolly Mammoth and
labelled its main features

In PE, P7G have been de-
veloping their racket skills
and learning how to play
badminton. Well done to
Lewis who won the class
singles tournament!

Penny and Charlie
(From P3H) are
using visual arrays
to help them solve
multiplication
problems.

Remi and her
classmates in
P1/2F have been
practising
sorting different
2D shapes

P5BW have been
" taking partina
national writing
programme. The
results have been
great!




